
20th November 2018

STATEMENT TO CABINET 27TH NOV

Pewsey Community Area Partnership (PCAP) with the support of Pewsey Parish Council (PPC) and 
the Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRE) wishes to make the following Statement to Wiltshire 
Council Cabinet on 27th Novemebr 2018 in connection with the decision to close Everleigh HRC.

PCAP wishes to draw Cabinet’s attention to two items of correspondence that have sent to the Cabinet 
Member for Waste since the last Cabinet Meeting on 9th October.

1). PCAP letter dated 20th November 2018 commenting on the history of consultations over the matter of the 
closure of Everleigh, and prospects for improving consultations generally for the future, while at the same 
time enclosing a letter from solicitors Bates Wells Braithwaite dated 19th November 2018 which comments on 
a number of specific flaws in the consultation process that took place between June and September 2018.

2). Bates Wells Braithwaite’s letter of 19th November 2018.

The  Democratic Services Officer has been requested to provide this Statement and the above two letters, as a 
Supplement to the Agenda pack for today’s meeting.

Colin Gale

Vice-Chairman PCAP     


